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‘Learning is Fun… Together as One’
February 2018
Dear Parents,
	
Please note the following dates:	

	
Mon	05	NI Water Visit for KS2
Tues 	06	All P7 application forms for transfer must be returned to the office. 
		Safer Internet Day – Please use this as an opportunity to highlight the 
		importance of safe internet usage.
Thurs   08	New PC Sports Afterschool Sports club for P4 & P5 boys and girls. £6 for 6 
		weeks up to Easter. 3pm to 4pm every week. Payment secures place.
Tues	13	Last session of swimming for Mrs Comiskey’s class
Thurs 15 & Fri 16 	School closed for mid term	
Tues	20	Mrs Murtagh’s class start swimming for 6 weeks (further info will follow)
Thurs	22	Hurling/camogie to start for Mrs Murtagh’s class
Mon	26	Scholastic Book Fair (Mon – Wed)
Last session of Zumba Afterschool Class
	

[bookmark: _GoBack]Reminders:

· Outstanding Irish Dancing payments need to be sent in as soon as possible for this term.
· We have been contacted by the Education Authority in relation to outstanding dinner money payments. From now on we are not allowed to give out dinners to pupils who have not had their dinner money paid up to date i.e. within that week.
· Guitar and Football afterschool classes continue every Tuesday
· Woodwind continues every Tuesday
· Healthy Kids continues every Monday
· Choir afterschool continues every Wednesday
· Please take good care dropping off & collecting children at school, please keep to the path.
· Always check the website for current news, photos and achievements. All letters, menus, newsletters, school calendar and important dates are on there for your information. Please sign up with your email address or download the App to receive notifications.
· Thank you to those parents who have put their name down to help out when we need it. Your support is much appreciated. 

Yours sincerely

J McAlinden

Principal 
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